
November 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

Peruse planter’s prayer letters at 
ChurchPlantingBFC.org/Mission-Churches 

1 Pray for Ray and 
Louise Bertolet. Ray is 
the Assistant Church 
Planter based in DEL-
MARVA.  

2 Pray for the pastors 
in DELMARVA who are 
talking with Ray Ber-
tolet about connect-
ing with the BFC.  

3 Pray for the Lord 
to provide for the 
undersupported 
church planters as 
we gather giving 
pledges for 2024.  

4 Pray for The Cy-
pher Spot breakdanc-
ing ministry for kids 
and adults through 
Christ Alone Fellow-
ship in Lancaster 
City, PA.  

5 Pray for today’s 
launch of public wor-
ship services at 
Elkton BFC in Elkton, 
MD! 

6 Pray for Steve and 
Niki Morton and their 
children as they 
church plant in Elkton, 
MD.  

7 Pray for the Per-
sonnel Committee 
meetings today and 
tomorrow with each 
of your planters. 
Pray for wisdom and 
humble listening.  

8 Pray for your church 
planters as they re-
ceive feedback about 
their ministry from 
the Personnel Com-
mittee.  

9 Pray for the Harmo-
ny BFC Mission Church 
in Harmony, NJ as 
they grow in the Lord 
and in fellowship with 
the BFC.  

10 Pray for Jason 
and Anna Filbert and 
their three young 
children as they 
church plant at Cove-
nant Bible Fellowship 
in Naples, FL.  

11 Pray for the con-
tinued growth and 
outreach of Cove-
nant Bible Fellowship 
in Naples, FL.  

12 Pray for Director 
David Gundrum as he 
shares the ministry of 
Church Extension and 
mentors the church 
planters.  

13 Pray for the at-
tenders of Villa Magna 
Mission Church in Mex-
ico to be faithful in 
attendance and in 
their walk with the 
Lord.  

14 Pray for those 
who visit the Mission 
Churches to stay and 
become a faithful 
part of the mission.  

15 Pray for AJ and 
Stephanie Miller and 
their two young chil-
dren as they church 
plant in Horsham, PA 
at Welsh Road 
Church.  

16 Pray for the new 
men’s ministry at 
Welsh Road Church as 
they meet for bible 
study.  

17 Pray for John and 
Lisa Hanner as they 
church plant at Liv-
ing BFC in Adams 
County, PA. 

18 Pray for the as-
sessment happening 
today at Living BFC 
in Adams County, 
PA.  Pray they will 
be approved for 
graduation.  

19 Pray for the new 
adult and children 
Sunday School at 
CROSSroads in Elver-
son, PA that it would 
produce fruit in those 
who attend.  

20 Pray for the at-
tenders of Tapachula 
Mexico Mission Church 
to grow in their walk 
with the Lord.  

21 Pray for Mark and 
Barb Morrison as they 
serve the Lord. Mark 
is the Development 
Director for CEM.  

22 Pray for Grace 
Community Church in 
Chestertown, MD to 
have wisdom in reach-
ing the nearby African
-American communi-
ty.  

23 Happy Thanksgiv-
ing! Thank the Lord 
for all He has done in 
your life and in the 
lives of the brothers 
and sisters in the Mis-
sion Churches! 

24 Pray for Dan and 
Heidi Hoffstetter and 
their two young chil-
dren as they church 
plant at Redeemer 
BFC in Topton, PA. 

25 Pray for the at-
tenders of Redeemer 
BFC in Topton, PA to 
grow in deeper com-
munion with God.  

26 Pray for James 
and Mindy Reff and 
their four children as 
they church plant in 
Chestertown, MD at 
Grace Community 
Church.  

27 Pray for the Reffs 
to connect with home-
schooling families who 
are new to the faith, 
that they would get 
plugged into Grace 
Community.  

28 Pray for Hope 
Church in Milford, DE 
to find a more ade-
quate meeting space 
for worship.  

29 Pray for Christ 
Alone Fellowship in 
Lancaster, PA as they 
continue to grow and 
share the gospel with 
people in the city.  

30 Pray for the Lord 
to bless Laurie Kuhns 
and Rachel Schmoyer 
as they serve Church 
Extension in the of-
fice.  

 
 
 
 
 

Scan for prayer letters 
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December 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 Pray for the 
Christmas-themed 
outreach events 
happening at the 
Mission Churches.  

2 Pray that the Lord 
would lead Elkton 
BFC into strategic 
partnerships in town 
to allow for service 
opportunities for the 
congregation.  

3 Pray that the Ad-
vent Series and per-
sonal connections 
would draw new 
visitors to Living 
BFC in Adams Coun-
ty, PA. 

4 Pray for the Landes 
family, an Aquila and 
Priscilla team serving 
at CROSSroads BFC in 
Elverson, PA.  

5 Pray for God to 
open doors regarding 
future worship space 
for Redeemer BFC in 
Topton, PA.  

6 Pray that those 
who have recently 
visited Welsh Road 
Church in Horsham, 
PA will continue to 
attend.  

7 Pray for the Board 
of Church Extension 
to have wisdom as 
they seek the Lord 
for guidance about 
the Mission Churches.   

8 Pray for the 
marriages of your 
church planters to 
be strong in the 
Lord, filled with 
grace and love.  

9 Pray for Grace BFC 
in Harrisburg, PA as 
they prepare a core 
group team for a 
daughter church 
plant.  

10 Pray for Director 
David Gundrum as 
he travels many 
miles to share the 
ministry of Church 
Extension.  

11 Pray for Tim and 
Kaylena Radcliff and 
their two young chil-
dren as they church 
plant at CROSSroads 
BFC in Elverson, PA. 

12 Pray that God 
would provide work-
ers and finances for 
some facility work 
projects at CROSS-
roads in Elverson, PA.  

13 Pray for Dick and 
Joyce Taylor as they 
serve the Lord. Dick 
is the Mentoring As-
sistant for CEM.  

14 Thank the Lord 
for the mailing volun-
teers meeting today 
at Fellowship Com-
munity in Whitehall, 
PA.  

15 Pray for Har-
mony BFC Mission 
Church in Harmo-
ny, NJ as they 
become acclimat-
ed to the BFC.  

16 Pray for people 
to come to Grace 
Community Church 
in Chestertown, MD 
as a result of the 
many outreaches this 
year.  

17 Pray for Los and 
Lynette Morales as 
they church plant at 
Christ Alone Fellow-
ship in the city of 
Lancaster, PA.  

18 Pray for Freddy 
Chi, his wife Nury, and 
their three teen chil-
dren as they church 
plant in Villa Magna, 
Mexico.  

19 Pray for salvation 
for those who attend 
Villa Magna Mission 
Church who are not 
yet born again.  

20 Pray for Immer 
and Aidil Molina as 
they church plant in 
Tapachula, Mexico 
Mission Church. 

21 Pray for Pastor 
Marcos Ramirez, Di-
rector of Church 
Planting in Mexico 
and pastor of Iglesia 
Biblica La Roca in 
Merida, Mexico.  

22 Pray for the 
Christmas services 
at Covenant Bible 
Fellowship in Na-
ples, FL.  

23 Pray for people in 
Milford, DE to hear 
the gospel and be 
saved through the 
ministry of Hope 
Church.  

31 

Praise 
the Lord 
for what He 
has done in 
2023! 

24 Pray for sal-
vations during 

this Christ-
mas sea-

son.  

25 Merry Christmas! 
Praise the Lord for 
sending His Son! All 
glory be to God!  

26 Pray for Tracy and 
Renee Haines. Tracy 
is the assistant 
church planter at 
Grace Community in 
Chestertown, MD.  

27 Pray for the unbe-
lievers in Chester-
town, MD to respond 
to the gospel as Tra-
cy Haines shares the 
good news in various 
ways.  

28 Pray for Stephen 
and Angelica Diaz 
and their three teen-
aged sons as they 
serve the Lord at Cit-
ylight Bible Church in 
Allentown, PA.  

29 Pray for Rick 
and Kristin Do-
browolski and 
their two teens as 
they serve the 
Lord at Citylight 
Bible Church in 
Allentown, PA.  

30 Pray for Josh and 
Juli Dupiche and the 
five children in their 
home as they church 
plant in Milford, DE.  

Attend. Serve. Smile. Connect.  
Become an Aquila and Priscilla Team or Individual.  

Make a short term commitment to a Mission Church.    
Find out more at ChurchPlantingBFC.org/APteam 
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